
Monitoring your Total Credits

Each staff grouping in Ken-Ton is eligible to earn a career stipend as long as
annual credit accrual requirements are fulfilled. Career stipends are added
to the final paycheck in June along with a deduction of a District
Registration fee. The KSDC Fee Schedule illustrates payment information.

All staff should periodically check on
credits to ensure accuracy of
information. Click onMy Info and then
onMy Portfolio to view your credits.

You can also choose to export or Print
your Transcript.

Make sure you view credits for the
current school year; credits do NOT
carry over from year-to-year
information for this school year.

Contact our office if you have
questions about your hours.

How to Read your Portfolio:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14aEKxEH2tpd3PwDQzmbGYrYuMR62TXpKh9AsJBbeW2Q/edit?usp=sharing

